
Dear Representative Diego Hernandez, 

 

I know I have written you before (twice, in fact) about this subject, and I know that you are a 

supporter of the bill in its incarnation as HB 2927. I will assume that renumbered as HB 2931 it 

remains the same or similar enough to have your continued support. For all I know the 

renumbering is simply administrative, and doesn't involve any changes. I will check. 

 

I feel that the electoral college system is terribly antiquated for our current national 

circumstances, and the change to popular vote will serve us well in the future. 

 

I know you support the concept, as you office did respond to my first message, so please save 

some time and skip any response to this one, unless there is something I should know about 

which you can enlighten me. I will read more about the exact language of the bill when I have a 

few minutes. 

 

Thank you for your support for this important idea. 

 

Your constituent, 

Chad D. Johnston 

House District 47 (The Fightin' Forty-Seventh) 

 

 


